
Public Notice
KC Girls Prep

Application Lottery
March 7, 2022 @ 11:00am

5000 East 17th Street
Kansas City, MO 64127

KC Girls Prep's lottery is open to the
public. Students who have applied before

March 1, 2022 will be entered into the
admissions lottery for acceptance into the

5th - 8th grades for 2022-2023.

Please contact Tom Krebs at tkrebs@kcgpa.org or
717-515-7057 with any questions.
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